
KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

Calendar 

 Back to school bash at All Star Sports 

East on Thursday, September 21st 

from 6-9.  

 No school on Friday, September 22nd for a building 

in-service.  

Reminders and 

Notes 

 Like our school Facebook 

page!  Prairie Elementary– 

USD 261 

 Please let the office know by 

3:00 pm if you are  going to be 

picking up your student in-

stead of having them ride the 

bus or go to latchkey. 

 Please  keep all toys and  elec-

tronics unless the teacher 

communicates a special day 

for them.  

 Please remember to send a 

snack to school each day for 

your student. 

 Yellow hall started reading 

groups this week.. 

 Contact Info 

Ms. Debenham: cdebenham@usd261.com 

Ms. Crabb: kcrabb@usd261.com 

Ms. Brooks: kclarkbrooks@usd261.com 

Ms. King: sking@usd261.com 

September 2017 

Reading: 

 Don’t forget to read 20 minutes every night and 

color the day on the reading log for a special 

prize at the end of the month.  

Math: 

 At home have your child practice counting as 

high as they can. The goal is to get to 100 by 

May. 

 


